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Comments: It is exciting to see so many people and organizations working together to improve the recreational

opportunities in the North Gunnison Valley. Kudos to all who have put in the hard work to make this proposal a

reality. I will be speaking from the perspective of a mountain biker and trail designer/builder. Over the course of

13 years biking/hiking in this valley I have had the opportunity to speak with many trail users. One of the biggest

complaints that I have heard is just what this proposal addresses and that is connectivity. A single-track

experience will always trump (not the former President) a road or two track. I applaud all of the proposed

changes that have been approved. The recent work on Middle Cement is a prime example of just what this plan

addresses and how it improves the trail experience. When having the opportunity to layout new trail I always feel

that need to come from the perspective of "we're not building a trail to get to work". A trail should pull you in make

you want to experience what's around the corner. With that thought in mind I only have one concern with this plan

and that is the Upper Cement Creek Trail extension with to the Crystal Peak Trail. I understand that the existing

FS road is lightly traveled and the road is in good shape but I'm always of the persuasion that a single-track will

be a much better value and experience in the long run. I hope that the parties involved would possibly consider

this connection in future plans. Again, many thanks to all involved. I know that most trail users will never

understand the thousands of hours behind these kinds of efforts but know that all of their experiences will be

enhanced and cherished.  

 

 

 


